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U P D A T E
Interchangeability of
Warfarin Sodium Preparations

On December 01, 2001, the warfarin sodium preparation, APO-WARFARIN,

will be designated as an interchangeable drug product with Coumadin and

Taro-Warfarin on the Alberta Health and Wellness Drug Benefit List (AHWDBL).

In conducting its review of Apo-Warfarin, the Expert Committee followed up

on its commitment to ensure that additional generic warfarin products would

be reviewed as stringently as the first generic entrant, Taro-Warfarin.  Due to

concerns over generic to generic substitution, the Expert Committee and Alberta

Health and Wellness sought assurance that Apo-Warfarin sold in Alberta would

be manufactured to the same stringent manufacturing specifications (that

exceed USP requirements) as Coumadin and Taro-Warfarin.   Apotex Inc. has

provided that assurance and consequently, Apo-Warfarin will be designated as

interchangeable effective December 01, 2001.


